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For Immediate Release 

News Release 
Director of Operations 

 
Edson, Alberta, Aug 17

th
, 2015 – As a long time Town of Edson employee gets set to step down, another is stepping up 

to the plate.  
 
With the impending retirement of Gerry Pellerin, the Town of Edson started the process of finding a suitable replacement. 
A number of highly qualified applicants were interviewed for the position, but at the end of the day it was a current 
employee that stood out. Darin Borysko will take over as the Director of Operations on October 8

th
, 2015.  

 
Borysko has been with the Town of Edson for over 10 years and says he’s very excited with his new opportunity.  
 
“I’m very happy to take on this new challenge. My family loves it here in Edson and we’re pleased to continue to be a part 
of the community and to bring forward some positive operational changes to the Town of Edson”.  
 
The Town of Edson congratulates Darin Borysko in his new role! 
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